From: Maggie Spr: I

To: Clerk
Date: Monday, February 19, 2024 9:25:02 PM

Greetings Commissioners

As always, thanks so much for your work on the Commission; it's been a trying
period- thank you each for continuing to work in service to our County.

| understand an interesting solar project is afoot there at the Governmental Center. As
a long time enthusiast of solar power (| raised my children fully dependent on solar
and wind power as we lived off the grid in Leland Township and now, in Empire, we
enjoy the benefits of roof panels), | heartily support the project and hope that you will
too.

Solar panels have no moving parts, little to maintain once installed and

are often hidden from view (although there are no eye sore compared to many power
producing systems). You no doubt have plenty of facts at your disposal, so | will not
go on at length.

thank you for considering this important matter,

§ Maggie Sprattmoran
i ¢ 11874 Lake st, Empire



